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CARSON CITY – The State of Nevada’s Office of Project Management is pleased to announce the 
Silver State Modernization Approach for Resources and Technology in the 21st Century, 
commonly referred to as SMART 21, Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) procurement.  The 
primary features of the SMART 21 ERP procurement include the modernization of the State’s 
financial management, human resources management and related IT systems, while replacing 
our legacy system and offering the benefits and value of a shared computing infrastructure.  

The procurement of the SMART 21 ERP system will commence with the issuance of a Request 
for Proposals (RFP) to identify vendors that have the experience, capabilities, and resources 
to design, build, and implement the project. The RFP is scheduled to be issued on Friday, 
August 24, 2018, and posted on the State of Nevada’s electronic procurement system, 
NevadaEPro at: NevadaEPro.com. Prospective vendors must be registered in  NevadaEPro.com 
to receive email notification of its release, ask questions, and submit a proposal. A mandatory 
bidders conference for registered vendors is scheduled for Monday, September 17, 2018, in 
Carson City from 10:00 a.m. to noon at the Nevada State Legislature, 401 S. Carson St., Room 
1214.

The State of Nevada’s Purchasing Division and Office of Project Management will 
provide information about the project, the procurement process and will be available 
to answer questions from registered vendors and interested teams about the procurement.  

About SMART 21 ERP 
SMART 21 is one of the most important and most ambitious information technology 
undertakings in the State of Nevada’s recent history. The multi-phase, multi-year project 
will harness the benefits of modern information technology and accelerate the pace at which 
the State of Nevada realizes the value of shared computing infrastructure. The SMART 21 
Project is essential to implementing an integrated, flexible ERP system that supports 
standardization of data and business processes and meets the State of Nevada’s current and 
future needs. 
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